
This Week

Urdd Eisteddfod Cylch                                                                                                   

Good luck to everyone competing tomorrow in the Urdd Cylch Eisteddfod. This year, for the 
first time, every pupil who wants to compete in the Eisteddfod has the opportunity to do so. 

Over 100 pupils will be competing tomorrow, and we are very proud of everyone's effort! 
Thank you to the staff who have been training the pupils for the Eisteddfod and thank you 
parents for your support. Good luck also to the unison singing groups (parti unsain), the 
dialogue groups (ymgom) and the recitation group (parti llefaru) who will be competing 

tomorrow. We have sent a letter to you regarding the arrangements for Saturday and the 
schedule for the day. If you have any questions, or need further assistance, please contact 

the school.


World Book Day                                                                                                                  
Today, we had a lovely day at school celebrating World Book Day. The pupils and staff 
came to school dressed as a character from their favorite book. Several activities were 

arranged throughout the day, including workshops by Anni Llyn and Jo Lindley. Thank you 
to Miss Lewis and the staff for organising the day, and to the PTA for organising the book 

stall.


Taclo’r Tywydd                                                                                                                                                   
On Friday before half term, the Year 5 pupils went to compete in a brand new program, 
‘Taclo’r Tywydd.' The pupils had a wonderful time, and S4C praised their behavior and 

politeness—well done! The program will be broadcast on S4C in September and the new 
year.


Kitchener School visit

It was lovely this week to welcome pupils from Kitchener School to our school. Year 4 has 

been in contact with their friends at Kitchener School, and it was wonderful to welcome 
them to our school to celebrate St David's Day. We enjoyed performances from Kitchener 

School and Treganna School pupils, and we are looking forward to the next visit.


Y Nyth                                                                                                                                     
We had a very busy session with our School Nurse this morning! Thank you for your 

support, and we look forward to welcoming Anna back soon.
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Parent Forum


Spring Term


PTA


World Book Day - book stall


Thank you for your generous donations and for buying the books! All profits will go towards 
purchasing playground equipment and resources for the outdoor areas of each class.


PTA disco

 The PTA will be organising an Easter disco on Thursday evening, March 20th. The 

Reception/Year 1 class disco will be from 3:30 - 4:15, the Year 2 and 3 class disco will be 
from 4:30 - 5:15, and the Year 4, 5, and 6 class disco will be from 5:30 - 6:15. Volunteers 

from the PTA and school staff will look after the children, so there is no need for parents to 
stay. Disco tickets will be on sale on Parent Pay from Monday, March 10th. Thank you to 

the PTA for all their hard work, and we look forward to the events this term.


Eisteddfod St David's Day - Thursday, March 13th


We will be celebrating St David's Day and holding our school Eisteddfod on Thursday, 
March 13th. During the Eisteddfod, we will be awarding prizes for the pupils’ stories, 

poetry, and artwork. We will also be crowning the winning bard! Pupils are welcome to 
wear red clothes to school or traditional Welsh costume.
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Language Pattern of the Week


Next week’s language pattern of the week

Hoffwn i (berf) (I would like )


Challenge

Pan fyddai’n hŷn, hoffwn i fod yn… (When I’m older I would like to be…)


Discussion topic of the week

Pan dwi’n gwylio’r teledu, does dim yn well na… (When I’m watching TV, there’s 

nothing better than…)


Song of the week

Tara Bandito- Iwnicom


Idiom of the week

Yn cerdded ling di long (To work slolwly)


Bike Bus


The next Bike Bus date will be Friday, the 28th of March. We are excited because 
the television company Ceidiog will be filming the Treganna Bike Bus for their 

program “Ne-wff-ion.

Pupils from Treganna’s Bike Bus will contribute to the program, and the cameras 
will follow the Bike Bus from Thompson Park to Treganna School. This Bike Bus 
will also be different because, for the first time, we will offer families in Treganna 
the option to start from Victoria Park in addition to Thompson Park and Chapter. 
Thank you to all the volunteers and we are looking forward to the Bike Bus on 

Friday, the 28th of March.


Makaton


As a school, we will be introducing a Makaton 
sign each week. We encourage everyone in 

the school to practice and use the sign 
throughout the week. Thank you to the Nursery 

class pupils for showing us how to 
communicate via Makaton.




 

 


Rydym yn falch iawn ohonot ti!

Eisteddfod Offerynnol


Llongyfarchiadau mawr i Morus Charles  am gystadlu’n wych ddoe yng  nghystadleuaeth yr unawd piano Bl6 
ac iau. 


Rydym yn falch iawn ohonot ti!
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